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Wednesday 1st April 2020 

Dear Parents & Children 

 

 

Well done to everyone who spotted our April fool this morning. There were a few clues in the 

letter as highlighted below in yellow. 
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Thanks to everyone who played along and came up with their own. A couple of my 

favourites were the person who is going to plant the seeds next to the money tree in their 

garden, someone who sent their child around the house searching for the non-stick glue and 

the coffee tree (below). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr Paul Griffiths 


